
 

 

 
KECB Newsletter- December, 2024 with apologies that November was skipped. 
                                                        This newsletter is playing catch up since October! 

Litter- No major litter pickups in October-busy with other activities. In November, ECCHS BETA Club and the 
Elberton Christian men’s group (Ground Breakers) cleaned up around the high school (105 pounds) and on Mobley 
Hill Rd. (740 pounds) respectively. On November 19, KECB hosted our last recycling event for the year at the 
Elberton Recycling Center. It was also our annual Shredding Event with Document Destruction. We took in a few 
tires, many more TV’s and computer monitors and shredded about 2.5 tons of paper!  
Beautification- October 5 had us working at Pinetown again to get the last mowing and clean up of branches and 
trash for the year. Hopefully that will give us a head start on the Spring 2025 cleanup! We had a big group of 
volunteers, many of whom were with U-Blast. Thanks again for all your help! Our new mural on the side of our 
office was another beautification project completed on November 19. We are really pleased with it! 
Annual Dinner- This was held on Thursday, October 10 at the Civic Center. About 75 attended and got to enjoy Bar 
H BBQ along with some extra homemade sides and desserts. Thanks to all our members and guests who attended. 
Membership- Our membership has jumped to 97! 
Quilt Tickets and Drawing- The tickets for the quilt donated to us by the Friendship Quilter’s sold briskly! In a little 
more than 2 months, almost $800 in ticket sales was realized. Northeast Georgia Bank and the Elbert County 
Library assisted in the ticket sales for which we are grateful. On November 14, the winning ticket was drawn and 
Amie Smith was our delighted winner. We appreciate all that bought tickets! All the proceeds went to our 
Scholarship fund. 
 

Coming up in December we have-    We welcome any and all volunteers-call or email us to find out how you 
can be involved. 
December 10- Monthly KECB meeting beginning at 5:30 in our office. All are invited. 
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                        Thank you for another year of being able to serve Elbert County! 


